Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: Withdrawing rules for NCEM

From: Polk, Will [mailto:Will.Polk@ncdps.gov]

Sent: Monday, May 02, 2016 1:48 PM

To: Rules, Oah <oah.rules@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Reeder, Amanda J <amanda.reeder@oah.nc.gov>; McDonald, Margaret (CCPS) <margaret.mcdonald@ncdps.gov>
Subject: Withdrawing rules for NCEM

The Department of Public Safety is withdrawing the amendments to the following four rules pursuant to Rules Review
Commission Rule 26 NCAC 05 .107:

Emergency Management 14B NCAC 03 .0101
Emergency Management 14B NCAC 03 .0102
Emergency Management 14B NCAC 03 .0103
Emergency Management 14B NCAC 03 .0202

The Department will be present for the Rule Review Commission for Emergency Management rule 14B NCAC 03 .0104 to
address the objection to that rule.

Best,
Will Polk

Will Polk

Assistant General Counsel

NC Department of Public Safety
Office of the General Counsel
4201 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-4201
919-825-2706 (office)
919-715-8477 (fax)
919-219-4534 (mobile)

EMAIL ADDRESS: Will.Polk@ncdps.gov
Twitter: @PolkWork

www.ncdps.gov
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